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Disclosure of salaries and benefits 

I support the proactive disclosure of the salaries and benefits of councillors, the chief administrative 

officer and designated officers as required under section 217(3) of the MGA and sections 1-3 of the 

Supplementary Accounting Principles and Standards Regulation. Although the information is made 

available in a municipality's annual financial statements, I suggest that the information be made more 

readily accessible and in machine-readable format, in further support of the concept of open 

government. 

I would be pleased to answer any questions you have on these issues and I would welcome the 

opportunity to review any draft legislation that may result. In the interest of openness, I will be posting 

this submission on my website. 

Thank you for encouraging and allowing input on positive ways to amend the MGA. 

Yours truly, 

Information and Privacy Commissioner 

c.c. mga.review@gov.ab.ca

Jill Clayton

[original signed by Jill Clayton]


